PUBLIC HEARING ON ORDINANCE 21-01
COMBINED ANNUAL BUDGET & APPROPRIATIONS FOR THE
PARK DISTRICT OF LA GRANGE
HELD AT THE ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES
536 EAST AVENUE LA GRANGE, ILLINOIS

APRIL 12, 2021
President Vear called the Public Hearing to order at 7:02 P.M.
PRESENT: Commissioners Opyd, Lacey, O’Brien, Vear, Jacobs
ABSENT: None

STAFF PRESENT: Executive Director Dean Bissias, Superintendent of
Facilities Chris Finn, Superintendant of Finance
Leynette Kuniej, Superintendent of Recreation
Kevin Miller, Superintendent of La Grange Fitness
Jenny Bechtold, Superintendent of BASE Leanna
Hartung, Recording Secretary Linda Muth

OTHERS PRESENT: Attorney Derke Price
Nancy Bromson, Tom Cushing, Tim Kilrea

Announcement of Purpose of Public Hearing

President Vear stated the purpose of this public hearing is to give the
public an opportunity to comment on the budget. The budget has been
on display on the website, in the newspaper, and in the Park District
office for over 30 days.

Public Comments
None

Adjournment

At 7:03 P.M. Commissioner Opyd motioned to adjourn the Public Hearing
on Ordinance 21-01 Combined Annual Budget & Appropriations for the
Park District of La Grange. Commissioner O’Brien seconded the motion,
which passed unanimously by Voice Vote.

Robert Vear, President

Board Secretary
Approved 05/10/2021



